











We cordially invite alumni living in Moscow or the Moscow area to the new American Center in Moscow

on

## Tuesday, December 22 at 7p.m.

for a

Special Question & Answer Session with Distinguished Guest

## **James Land**

## Cultural Affairs Officer, U.S. Embassy Moscow

~ ~ ~

Additional activities in the evening will include:

Alumni Networking and the Launching of a New Monthly Alumni Program

Christmas/New Year Holiday Fun and Games

Refreshments

A Festive Atmosphere!

. . .

Please register for the event by Friday, December 18 at the following link:

## https://amc.timepad.ru/event/275611

\*\*\* If you are visiting the American Center for the first time, please note the following rules of access to the U.S. Embassy: <a href="www.amc.ru/about-us/rules-of-access">www.amc.ru/about-us/rules-of-access</a>. \*\*\*

\*\*\* We also strongly recommend that you arrive at least 10-15 minutes early. \*\*\*

For questions, please call (495) 728-52-43 or e-mail <u>AlumniRussia@state.gov</u>.













American Center in Moscow – Novinsky Bulvar, 21 – www.amc.ru